
A Parish Council Meeting took place in the village hall on Thursday 30
th

 July 2015 at 7.30pm Present 

with Cllr A Taylor in the chair were Cllrs Mrs R Hancock, Mrs A Duffield, Mrs L Parsons, Ms H Gibbs 

& M Goldie. Apologies from Cllr J Yeomans, Also present were 20 residents. 

 

 

55/15   The minutes of the previous meeting were signed as a correct record after a proposal by Cllr 

Parsons seconded by Cllr Hancock 

 

56/15  The village hall survey. The chairman announced the result of the survey. 190 forms were posted 

out asking whether the household would be in favour or not of the precept being used to part fund a new 

village hall, 136 were returned (72%)   78 in favour (57%) 58 were against (43%) 

 

The Council agreed in principle that it would move forward with applying for permission to borrow 

subject to assurances from the village hall committee regarding a number of questions around the 

financing and build costs of the project and business plan of the new hall..  

The Clerk to contact OALC, bring a report, containing a budget, to the next meeting and complete the 

form needed to allow it to be sent to OALC for forwarding to the Government department for 

confirmation if it is agreed by the Council at the meeting 

 

The meeting ended at 7.45pm  


